Johnson’s 4Fleas 80mg Spot-on Solution
for Cats — Product defect recall alert

News story

Product defect recall alert for Johnson’s 4Fleas 80mg Spot-on Solution for
Cats (Vm 00010/4181), by Johnson’s Veterinary Products Ltd.

We wish to make wholesalers and distributors aware that Johnson’s Veterinary
Products Ltd has issued a recall of a single batch of Johnson’s 4fleas 80 mg
Spot-on for Cats due to the following labelling error:

On the carton and leaflet, it states:

For the prevention and treatment and prevention of flea (Ctenocephalides
felis) infestations on cats of less than 4 kg bodyweight.

It should state:

For the prevention and treatment and prevention of flea (Ctenocephalides
felis) infestations on cats greater or equal to 4 kg bodyweight.

The only affected batch is:

Code Description Batch
D041 Johnson’s 4Fleas Large Cat 6X2X0.8ml KPOF3U7

Johnson’s Veterinary Products Ltd is contacting wholesale dealers to examine
inventory immediately and quarantine products subject to this recall. This
issue only applies to the batch listed above. Any other batches of Johnson’s
4Fleas 80mg Spot-on Solution for Cats are not impacted and may continue to be
distributed.

For further information regarding the recall, please contact Grant Exall,
Quality Assurance/WQP, email: Grantexall@johnsons-vet.com, or Nick Franks,
Sales Director, email Nickfranks@johnsons-vet.com, or Tel: 0121 378 1684.
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